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   Friday 17th April 2020 

  Update 2 
 
Dear Customers,  
 
I hope you, your families and colleagues are keeping well in these continued difficult 
circumstances. Below is an update on our trading position following the Government lockdown 
extension announced yesterday. 
 
I can confirm Transport Door Solutions (TDS) are open and will be fully operational for the coming 
weeks, the only change we have made is to further reduce staff attendance at our Halstead office. 
We continue to hold good stocks of commonly needed bus door parts and receive weekly top up 
shipments from our partner Ventura Systems CV. 
 
We can provide full customer services and technical support Monday to Friday by phone or email, 
but have temporarily reduced order collating/shipments to Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays 
until demands return to normal daily levels.  
 
Our service engineers are regularly working in depots supporting issues on door product and 
further assisting with other vehicle related electrical problems which is their expertise. 
 
Please distribute this message to all appropriate colleagues within your business. 
 
If we can be of any further help or you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or any of my staff that you usually liaise with. Please continue to keep safe. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
For and on behalf of Transport Door Solutions Ltd 

Paul Rossington 
Managing Director 


  +44 (0)1787 274180 
F    +44 (0)1787 477040 
M   +44 (0)7966 110061 
  paul@transportdoorsolutions.co.uk 
W-  www.transportdoorsolutions.co.uk 
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